Kari Parsons

Importance: High

From: Jennifer Irvine

Sent: Thursday, March 01, 2018 6:32 PM
To: Gilbert LaForce

Cc: Jennifer Irvine

Subject: Big O

Meridian at this location is a non-residential collector. They need to dedicated some ROW (Falcon Vista dedicated 20’-
they may not need that much) | will look at the plans with DPW staff next week on Monday and give you some
additional input. Thanks Gilbert!

Jennifer E. Irvine, P.E., MPA

County Engineer

El Paso County Department of Public Works
3275 Akers Drive

Colorado Springs, CO 80922

(719) 520-6898

cell: (719) 332-6310

fax: (719) 520-6878
jenniferirvine(@elpasoco.com
www.elpasoco.com




